
New York Office: 99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

September 30, 1958

Mrs. R. C. Siebert, Treasurer 
Genesee Valley Doll Collectors Club 
109 Sandringham Road
Rochester, New York

Dear Mrs. Siebert:

I have today sent to you the film "The Golden Key" which I am sure 
will reach you in ample time for your showing on October 11th.

The charges are $35. 00 plus $0. 64 for postage. Kindly have the 
check made out to the order of Nell Dorr and send it to this office.

My best wishes for a pleasant meeting. I hope the members will 
enjoy the movie.

Sincerely,

Tine Everhard
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